
 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Welcome and Introductions – Mitch Kilian, MAC Associate VP Governmental Affairs  

2. Public Service Announcements- Katlyn Schenck 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• The employee art show received 

over 200 entries! The exhibition 

runs Nov. 16, 2018 – May 10, 2019. 

Check it out on the C Concourse.  

 

MEETING NOTES FOR NOVEMBER 8th, 2018 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Committee Updates: 

Forum Committee:  

On November 1st, the Minneapolis-St. Paul International Airport’s (MSP) Customer Service Action Council (CSAC) 

sponsored its third customer service forum this year, featuring generational expert and keynote speaker Caitlin 

Crommet.  CƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ƳƛǎǎŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ /ŀƛǘƭƛƴΩǎ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜΣ ǘƘŜ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǘƛƻƴ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǾƛŜǿŜŘ ōȅ 

visiting the following link: https://youtu.be/9U7gdo-YoO0 

 

Travelers Advisory &Travelers with Disability Advisory 

Committee: Travelers Advisory met Wednesday, November 7th at 

PinKU in Minneapolis (Which will soon be opening in MSP); and had 

a “homerun” meeting with feedback on new establishments as well 

as flight info display screens.  

 

Travelers with Disabilities Advisory will next meet December 10th at 

the MAC General Offices, with PinKU Catering!  

 

With the holidays soon 

approaching, look out for some 

holiday cheer taking over MSP in 

the next few weeks!  

https://youtu.be/9U7gdo-YoO0


 

Benchmarking: Landside Benchmarking completed both rounds of their trips to Portland, Phoenix, Denver, 

Dallas, Tampa, Raleigh, Baltimore, Indianapolis, and Detroit. They focused on Size variations, New parking 

structures, use of technology, and high use of TNC programs. The team will share their findings at the December 

CSAC meeting.  

 

MSP Jobs: MSP Jobs is excited that the inaugural class of MSP Jobs Subcommittee: Hospitality and Workplace 

Communications started in September.  The 14 week class has 17 students and will help create a benchmark of 

what’s to come for future training classes.  

Objective:  To provide onsite learning experiences for MSP Employees to enhance English language 

and communication skills to improve the customer experience and support the recruitment and 

retention initiatives of MSP Employers.  

The next onsite job fair date has also been set! Save the date for Tuesday, January 29th 2019, at Terminal 2 

from 1pm-4pm. All are welcome to have your organization participate in the job fair- more informaiton at the next 

Jobs meeting (the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 815AM in the Airport Conference Office).  

 

Jobs is also happy to share a years in progress project has been checked off- an Employee Welcome letter! The 

first round draft is hoped to be shared at the next Jobs meeting and will include details on the Employee meal 

discount initiative.  

 

MSP Nice Celebration Committee: 

Save the Date- The 5th Annual 

Celebration is Wednesday, January 

23rd, 2019. The committee will meet 

regularly following CSAC meetings. We 

are looking for sponsors! In order to 

celebrate our award winning 

employees, we need help from all 

airport tenants to support this event. 

Sponsorship information will be 

attached to the minutes.    

 
 
 
MSP Nice Committee:  
MSP Nice training & assessment through the APD Learn Center has been put on hold temporarily. The Learn 
Center is currently being utilized to increase throughput of badging applications by moving fingerprinting up to 
the 6 floor. After new hardware/software is installed in the badging office fingerprints will be taken at each 
workstation. At which time the APD Learn Center will reopen for MSP Nice training &assessment.  
 
 
Building on Success: The kickoff to the 2nd employee breakroom took place this week- located at the end of 
the G concourse. The set up will be similar to the C Concourse room, with increased sleeping accessibility. 
Construction will break ground in December, with an opening set for February, 2019. More details on a grand 
opening to come.  
 

 

Airport Customer Service Hero: Nominations are open for the 2019 Hero award and will remain 

open until the end of 2018. Nominate any airport employee or volunteer by sending a nomination to: 

Hero@mspmac.org 

 



4. Concessions Construction Update- Liz Grzechowiak 

The next round of concession construction is in full swing! 

NOW OPEN 

¶ F Food Concourse (Wendy’s, People’s Organic, Chick Fil A, Panda Express) 

o Please note these are opening in shifts. Now open, with limited hours- Panda Express. Each 

spot will open once fully staffed, trained and prepared.  

 

COMING SOON 

¶ Starbucks, Main Mall- December 2018 

¶ Chili’s, Main Mall- January 2019 

¶ Food Court, Main Mall (PinKU, Auntie Anne’s, Moe’s Southwest, Firehouse Subs, Shake Shack)- 

Summer 2019 

 

NOW CLOSED 

¶ C Food Court (Chick Fil A, Wok & Roll, Einsten’s Bagels, Dunn Brothers Coffee) is now closed and will 

open Spring 2019 into a Chick Fil A, Smashburger, and Starbucks 

o This will cause a push to quick serve food options on A concourse and across the G connector 

bridge.  

¶ O’Gara’s, F Concourse, is now closed. Note- there is a grab and go quick option set up in leui of thier 

closing.  

o Note, there will be no liquor license on the F Concourse until the opening of Hi Lo Diner (Spring 

19).  

 

5. Q3 ASQ Results- Steve Gentry  

 

Our Q3 Overall Score is 4.32 

 

 

¶ What has improved in Q3? 

o Overall Satisfaction with Business travelers 

o Parking Facilities 

o Internet Access/WiFi 



¶ What has declined in Q3? 

o Ground Transportation to and from airport  

o Waiting time for check in queue/line 

o Efficiency of check in staff 

o Courtesy and helpfulness of airport staff 

 

¶ What is important to our customers? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we know, our ASQ end of year “overall score” is what determines the Best Airport in North America award.  

Currently we sit in first place at 4.32, but Detroit (DTW) is neck and neck at 4.30 and has shown steady growth 

throughout the year. If they outscore us again in Q4, they will win the award, so continue to ask your staff:  

 

ñWhat can WE do to make the customer journey more positive? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next meeting will be held on Thursday, December 13th, at 10:00 am, at T-1 Lindbergh, Airport Conference Center, 

Commission Chambers. All are welcome to attend 

8. MSP Nice Cards- The MSP Nice 

cards list the MSP Brand Standards 

that we use in our customer service 

training.  Please use these cards to 

recognize MSP employees who are 

demonstrating good customer 

service.  If you need a supply, please 

contact 

katlyn.schenck@mspmac.org or call 

612-726-5574. 

 

The 3 WΩs 

¶ Wait Times 

¶ Way Finding 

¶ Washroom Cleanliness 

mailto:katlyn.schenck@mspmac.org

